
 

 

PWA-137 
 

 

We are continuing construction on the Red and Purple Modernization (RPM) Phase One project to rebuild 
100 year old rail infrastructure and improve transit service.  Work will be performed that will affect your 
community and create inconveniences. We are committed to doing our best to minimize the impact of 
our work and will continue to keep you updated throughout the project. 
 

 
Dates: Monday, February 22 to Friday, March 12, 2021  

     Dates are subject to change due to weather and construction schedule adjustments. 

 
 

Location: The following streets underneath the CTA tracks: 

 W. Bryn Mawr Avenue 

 W. Berwyn Avenue 

 W. Argyle Street  

 W. Lawrence Avenue 

     Work Hours: 7am to 5pm 
 
 

Work Activity: Locating Underground Utilities 
 

Local Impact:  

 Crews will create rolling blockages that will last 1-3 days at each location 

until the work activity is complete.  

 Parking lanes within the work zones will be closed until the work activity is 

completed. 

 Sidewalks within the work zones will be closed during stated work hours. 

 One sidewalk on either side of the street will be open at all times.  

 There will be noise while work is being performed. Noise will include:  

o General construction noise 

o Beeping from backup alarms on vehicles 

 

 
 

If you have any questions or concerns about the RPM Project, please contact: 

RPM@transitchicago.com 

or leave a message for callback: 

1-331-303-2499 

For more information about RPM, visit transitchicago.com/RPM 

 

https://www.transitchicago.com/rpm/jobs/

